June 10, 2025

Board of Public Works & Safety
10 South State Street
Greenfield, IN 46140

RE: Resignation of Dan Miller

Dear Members,

Dan Miller has been a valued employee with the City of Greenfield for over 19 years as the
Storm Water Coordinator.

It is with regret that I respectfully request the Board of Work’s acceptance of his retirement letter.
This resignation will be effective July 25, 2025.
Sincerely,
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Glen E. Morrow, P.E.
City Engineer



